
Youth Homelessness Prevention
Project

We are thrilled to announce that LASEV's Disability Rights Unit/Homeless Outreach
Project (DRU/HOP) has been awarded a grant from the Hampton Roads Community
Foundation for our Youth Homelessness Prevention Project.  This grant will be
instrumental in our efforts to support homeless youth in the Hampton Roads area.
With this funding, we will expand our outreach initiatives, providing essential legal
advocacy, support services, and connection to resources tailored specifically to the
unique needs of homeless youth. This grant will enable us to make a tangible
difference in the lives of vulnerable young people facing homelessness. We are
deeply grateful to the Hampton Roads Community Foundation for their partnership
and commitment to creating a brighter future for youth in our community.

Last updated on March 15, 2024.
Print

Table of Contents

NEWS

News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

15 Mar 2024

Youth Homelessness Prevention Project

We are thrilled to announce that LASEV's Disability Rights Unit/Homeless…

Continue Reading

https://www.laseva.org/news
https://www.laseva.org/node/90/youth-homelessness-prevention-project


16 Nov 2023

LASEV Partner Receives Distinguished Award

The National Legal Aid and Defender’s Association has awarded Stanley (Stan)…
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